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To the Honourable Councillor Ted McMeekin AAP LTV LACIL

This is a petition to request the bollards are not removed from Fellowes Cres as currently
planned by the Transportation Department. These bollards have been in placed for almost
8 years and allow our communitya greater degree of safety for our growing children who
access our streets. More than half the homes do not have sidewalks or boulevards making
it unsuitable streets for outside traffic to be crossing through which we expect will increase
significantly due to the impending major constructions of Waterdown Road, the bridge on
Dundas St and eventually Parkside drive between Grindstone Creek to Avonsyde Blvd. We
are aware that one of the 3 conditions in the 2014 Motion states the Parkside Drive
Construction must be completed before the bollards can be monitored (or removed). That
condition has yet to be met.

| Name ' 1 Address - Signature

This petition contains 79 signatures.

A copy of the petition is available for viewing in the
Office of the City Clerk.
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